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Posted:  Wednesday, January 26, 2023 

 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD:  Procurement No. 22-019, Collection and Disposal of Used Oil, 

Oil Filters, and Antifreeze 

 

All Bidders:   

 

This letter is to inform you that Georgetown County, SC intends to award a Services Contract for the 

Collection and Disposal of Used Oil, Oil Filters, and Antifreeze to Universal Environmental Services 

of St. George, SC.  Their proposal was determined to be in the best interest of the County.   

 

The award by the County was based on the recommendation received by the Director of Public Services 

and approved by the Purchasing Officer.  Universal Environmental Services offers the most revenue to 

the County at $0.50 per gallon for used oil and $0.00 for antifreeze and oil filters.        

 

We thank you for your time and effort in your proposal preparation.  If you were not awarded this 

opportunity, we hope that you will continue to submit proposals to Georgetown County for possible award 

on a future bid opportunity. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Nancy Silver 

Purchasing Officer 

Georgetown County, SC 
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